
   

 

 

  

 

ADDENDUM 4 
Via E-Mail 
DATE:  March 3, 2023 
 
 
 
Contract:  22-C-00044; Hyde Park Groundwater Diversion Underdrains 
 
Bidders on the above-referenced project are hereby notified that the following addendum is made to the 
Contract Documents.  BIDS TO BE SUBMITTED SHALL CONFORM TO THIS NOTICE. 
  
Item 1 - The project includes Horizontal Directional Drilling. See Section 440-30, “HORIZONTAL 
DIRECTIONAL DRILLING WITH HDPE PIPE” and Addendum #2, Items 2, 3, 4 and 6. 
 
Clarification:  Sheet 2 of the plans has a table titled “Directional Boring” that shows the bore number, the 
location of the bore by station, and the length of the bore. Also, each sheet of the plan view shows the 
directional boring areas clouded in red. 
 
All other provisions of the Contract Documents and Specifications not in conflict with this Addendum 
shall remain in full force and effect.  Questions are to be e-mailed to 
ContractAdministration@tampagov.net . 
 

 

Jim Greiner 
Jim Greiner, P.E., Contract Management Supervisor 

Contract Administration 
Michael W. Chucran, Director 

306 East Jackson Street, 4N 
Tampa, FL  33602 

 
Office (813) 274-8116 

Fax: (813) 274-7368 
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